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DRB Comments for Meeting on 3/31/2021 

 

 

To:  Angela Gomez, Development Review Board Secretary 

  City of Albuquerque 

 

From:  Nicole M. Friedt, P.E., Development Review Engineer 

  AMAFCA 

 

   

RE:  DRB COMMENTS for PR-2020-005210 

 

C3A, WESTLAND NORTH: 

(City of Albuquerque Regional Sports Complex) ZAP: J-7 & 8 

SI-2021-00303 Site Plan • The contractor will be required to get a Temporary 

Construction License from AMAFCA for the work 

in Pond 5S. 

• The Pond 5S Rundown Section will need to ensure 

that it is constructed to maintain AMAFCA access. 

   

   

   

 


